
 

 

10 February 2023 
 
Our Ref: HP8774 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I am pleased to inform you that on Wednesday 8th March Year 6 will be visiting Twycross Zoo in 
Leicestershire as part of their Science topic on Darwin’s Delights. 
 
The cost of this visit will be £18.80 per person to cover transportation and entry costs. 
 
We will be leaving Hardwick by coach at 9.00 am.  Please ensure your child arrives at school on 
time - WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO WAIT FOR LATE ARRIVALS.  The coach will be returning to 
school at approximately 3.00 pm (depending on the traffic). 
 
Children should come to school wearing their school uniform as normal.  Please ensure they are 
wearing suitable walking shoes for the outdoors and have a warm,waterproof jacket in case of 
rain. 
  
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on this day in a suitable bag.  Please provide 
plenty of snacks and drinks to keep your child going throughout the day.  Pupils who are 
entitled to free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch from school.  
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, then please ensure that they take a travel sickness pill 
before coming to school.  If they need to take one for the return journey then please place one in an 
envelope with your child’s name clearly written on the front and pass it to a member of staff upon 
arrival.  You will be asked to sign a form giving your permission for a member of staff to administer 
this pill. 
 
Children are allowed to take up to £5.00 pocket money if desired in a named purse. 
 
Please log into ParentPay to give your consent and to make your payment of £18.80 before Friday 
3rd March.  If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium, please also log into ParentPay to give your 
consent for them to go on the trip. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 


